M FOUNDATION, IN(

November 7, 2017

Mrs. Rhonda Miles

BJC HealthCare

4901 Forest Park Ave, Suite 1200
MS 90-75-570

St. Louis, MO 63108

Dear Mrs. Miles:

On behalf of Memorial Foundation’s Board of Directors, I'd like to thank you for
your auction donation of 2 tickets to Blues Hockey game and parking pass valued
at $630 to our Unique Spirits and Treats fundraiser.

Proceeds of over $25,000 from this event will assist us in purchasing another
Genius 3D mammography unit for the Harold & Dixie LePere Breast Health
Center. This is the next generation of technology designed to help find invasive
cancers earlier and reduce unnecessary recalls.

Again, please accept my sincere thanks for your support of this event.

Best regards,

Anne Thomure
Executive Director

HealthCare



